Representative Bruce Cozart
Chair

HOUSE INTERIM COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION

November 1, 2016

Senator Jonathan Dismang Representative Jeremy Gillam
President Pro Tempore Speaker of the House

Arkansas Senate Arkansas House of Representatives
Room 320, State Capitol Room 350, State Capitol

Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 Little Rock, Arkansas 72201

Re: Report on the Legislative Hearings for the 2016 Educational Adequacy Study

Dear President Dismang and Speaker Gillam:

This is to advise that the House Committee on Education has not reached an agreement on the
Committee’s findings and recommendations resulting from the adequacy study conducted during the
2015-2016 biennium pursuant to § 10-3-2101 et seq. The Committee will continue to work toward
reaching an agreement in subsequent meetings.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if you need additional information.

Sincerely,

pgz\w/ %,@j ff /
Bruce Cozart, Chair

House Interim Committee on Education

¢: The Honorable Asa Hutchinson, Governor, State of Arkansas
The Honorable Jane English, Chair, Senate Education Committee
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